
  

 

Special Notice 

On Tuesday August 30, 2016 construction will begin to eliminate leaks in the dam that 

separates the two ponds.  The bridge and the area adjacent to the dam will be closed to 

all.  Construction will take several days. 

With school still in summer recess please remind your children to avoid the area under 

construction and please stay safe. 

In the very near future the large pond is going to be drained so that excavation of the large pond 

can be started.  The pond will be drained for several weeks to allow all the water to be 

eliminated before excavation can begin. The work is planned so that it can be completed before 

winter rainfall. The area around the big pond will be closed for an extended period of time. 

Please email any questions you have to board@abiquaheights.com. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

  

 

 

 


